
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Letter from Mr Wadsworth 

Attached in this email is a letter to keep you informed about the development of our 

behaviour strategy. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the changes, please 

do not hesitate to contact us via enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org  

 

‘Pre loved’ Uniform  

Many thanks for all the ‘preloved’ items of uniform that you have donated this year. They 

have been greatly appreciated by many families! 

If you have any more ‘preloved’ items please send them into reception. Thank you. 

 

Equipment Checks 

We will be checking equipment in form time to ensure students have everything they need 

for all lessons. It would be a great help if you can check their bags & pencil cases over the 

weekend. 

 

Next week… 

Thursday 18th May – Year 8 Parents Evening (Online). Details have been emailed, please 

contact us if you need assistance to book appointments. 

 

Finally this week… 

Many thanks to Father Wilson for the lovely Year 11 Mass this week.  

Year 11 start their exam and revision timetable on Monday.  

If there are any queries please contact our enquiry email or call reception.  

This was one of their prayers of intercession during the service… 

‘We pray for all those who have supported us during our time at Holy Family – 

our parents and carers, Mrs Mitchell, our teachers, Father Wilson and our 

school community. We thank them for helping us to ‘grow in wisdom and 

grace’.  Lord in your mercy, Hear Our Prayer 

 

Good luck Year 11, our love & thoughts are with you all. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

 
 

Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         

Headteacher 
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